
 

Welcome to the Music News Section  

of our Publication!   

These are the happenings  

in Christ Our Savior’s music department! 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
 

This month’s student spotlight is on Paul.  Paul started lessons 
at the young age of 89.  He is a delight to teach each week as 
he enjoys challenging himself and loves singing.  He was BRAND 
NEW to piano when he started lessons, and he is now playing the 
basics while being able to sing along to some of his favorite 
hymns such as “What a Friend We Have in Jesus” and “Just As I 
Am.”  He is even starting to learn the pedal now!  Yay! 

Paul’s 90th birthday is at the end of June, but you wouldn’t 
know it! Welcome Paul! 

A general music class will be offered this fall for our area homeschool communities.  This will 
be a once-per-month class for those who would like to have music in their homeschool curricu-
lums.  This is an exciting new ministry that will open our doors to the community in an educational 
way, yet as an extra-curricular to the families! An open house is scheduled for August 21st at 
1:00 p.m.  If you know folks in the area who homeschool, please feel free to start sharing this 
news!  Please see flyer information on the CMC bulletin board for our upcoming open house! 

Private lessons are offered for guitar, flute, violin, piano and drums!  We have a wonderful 
teaching space in the room across from the sanctuary kitchen.  Feel free to see Candace for 
more information on private lessons. 

NEW Ensemble Groups—Orchestra Ensemble, Vocal Ensemble, and Fret Ensemble groups are 
underway.  If you are interested in joining us this summer, following is the schedule: 

• Thursdays 10:00 to 11:00—Orchestra Ensemble (Sanctuary) 

• Tuesdays 2:30 to 3:30—Vocal Ensemble (Choir Room) 

• Wednesdays 11:00 to Noon—Frets Ensemble (Sanctuary) 

 

The fall kick-off seasons for choir and chimes will be coming soon.  Look for more information to 
come in August for those groups.   

MUSIC NEWS 

From your director…  


